
Redacted
From:
Sent: 1/11/2013 10:00:59 AM

fnh@cpuc.ca.gov (fnh@cpuc.ca.gov); frl@cpuc.ca.gov (frl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
jva@cpuc.ca.gov (jva@cpuc.ca.gov); public.records@cpuc.ca.gov 
(public.records@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company on Revised Resolution L-436

Messrs. Lindh and Harris,

Redacted Brian Cherry, enclosed please find Mr. Cherry's letter dated January 11,2013:

Re: Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company on Revised Resolution L- 
436 Regarding The Development of New Regulations Regarding Public Access 
To Records Of The CPUC And Requests For Confidential Treatment Of Records

Thank you.

Redacted

Regulatory Relations

Redacted
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